Add when applicable:

Draft Initial Study and Negative Declaration

Since approval of this action is discretionary on the part of the CPUC, California law requires this CEQA review. The Negative Declaration and Draft Initial Study have been prepared and will be viewable online or can be downloaded from this site. The CPUC released the Draft Initial Study/Negative Declaration for the proposed project on <date/2007>. Public comments on the Negative Declaration and Draft Initial Study will be accepted through October 9, 1998.  Print copies are available upon written request (see address below).

 Comments can be directed to:

Other Documents Available
